Saint Mary's Catholic Primary School



South Street Isleworth

Middlesex TW7 7EE Tel: 020 8560 7166

Fax: 020 8232 8820

office@smi.hounslow.sch.uk www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk

Dear Parents of children in Dolphins

22nd January 2016

Following the change in weather and today's rain, it has been found that the roof over Dolphins' classroom is still leaking despite repairs being attempted earlier this week.

The arrangements for next week will be that the children from Dolphins should be dropped at the doors of the school hall from 8.45am. They will spend the morning in the hall and then move to the Nursery building at 11.45am when the Nursery children finish their session. The children should be collected at the end of the day from the Nursery building.

We apologise for this continued disruption to the children's routines but are working to get this problem resolved. As soon as the roof is fixed and I am satisfied that the ceiling is sound, Dolphins will move back into their classroom.

Yours sincerely

Mr F. Marsh